
 
 

FINORE ANNOUNCES CHANGE IN FINANCIAL YEAR-END AND FILING OF  

INTERIM FINANCIAL STATEMENTS AND MD&A 
 

Vancouver, BC / TNW – Accesswire / April 3, 2014.  Finore Mining Inc. (“Finore” or the “Issuer”) 

(CNSX: FIN) announces that it has changed its financial year-end from July 31 to December 31 in order 

to better coordinate reporting with its Finland operations. 

 

The Company also announces that it will file its interim financial statements and accompanying 

Management Discussion and Analysis for the five (5) months ended December 31, 2013 and audited 

financial statements and accompanying Management Discussion and Analysis for the year ended 

December 31, 2013 on or before April 30, 2014. 

 

A Notice of Change in Year-End and interim financial statements are available for review under the 

Company’s SEDAR profile at www.sedar.com.  

 

 

On Behalf of the Board, 

 

"Peter Tegart" 

 

Peter Tegart 

President & CEO 

 
The CNSX does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
  
This press release contains certain forward looking statements which involve known and 
unknown risks, delays and uncertainties not under the Company’s control which may cause 
actual results, performances or achievements of the Company to be materially different from the 
results, performances or expectations implied by these forward looking statements. This news 
release does not constitute an offer to sell or a solicitation of an offer to buy any of the securities 
in the United States. 


